
Have you seen billboards like this in 

your neighborhood? 

These advertisements are for anti-choice 

organizations, known as “crisis 

pregnancy centers” (CPCs). CPCs often 

pose as legitimate health centers, but 

frequently misinform, mislead, and 

manipulate women facing an 

unintended pregnancy about their 
reproductive health care options. 

Want to know more? Then join us on 

January 11 at Cedarhurst Unitarian 

Universalists for a free screening of the HBO documentary, 12th and 
Delaware! 

CPCs are not new. They have been in operation for decades, growing their ranks to 
4,000 across the country – including more than 40 in Maryland. 

Cedarhurst Unitarian Universalists and NARAL Pro-Choice Maryland Fund 

are excited to present the award-winning film, 12th & Delaware, which 

follows activity on a quiet street corner in Florida where a women's health clinic 

stands across from a CPC. Join us for a free, public screening at Cedarhurst Unitarian 

Universalists followed by a discussion. The film doesn't take a position on choice - it 

starts a conversation. 

 
 

12th & Delaware Screening and Discussion 

Cedarhurst Unitarian Universalists 

2912 Clubhouse Rd  

Finksburg, Md 21028 

 

January 11, 2015 

Doors open at 11:30 a.m. Film begins promptly 12:00 p.m. 

 

Tickets are free, but required. A maximum of 2 tickets can be reserved per 

order.  Reserve your tickets today! 
 

Questions? Call 443-340-5403 or email socialjustice@cedarhurstuu.org 


